
     Pelican Marsh Elementary
FAMILY SPONSOR


100% of your monetary donation goes directly to the students at PME!

As a family sponsor for 2023-2024 you will be recognized on the 


PME Family banner, E-newsletter and PME yearbook.


Help Support Tomorrow’s Leaders!




            		 	 Family Name:____________________________________


        	 	 	 Contact Person:___________________________________


        	 	 	 Email Address:___________________________________


        	 	 	 Student name:____________________________________


	 	 	 Check Amount:  _________________________	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 Family Sponsorship $100+  


	 	 	 Please return this form to PME with Check payable to :  PME PTO


     


I wish to sponsor Pelican Marsh Elementary with a monetary donation at this level and will be recognized as 
outlined on Sponsor form.  Please feel free to contact Holly at  PMEPTO@gmail.com with any questions.  


    


 Authorized Signature:____________________________________  Date:_______________


All donations and sponsorships directly benefit the students and staff of Pelican Marsh Elementary School and become the property 
of PME PTO to be allocated at the discrection of the Pelican Sponsors Committee.  Please retain a copy of this form for your 

records.  PME PTO is a 501(C)(3) not for profit organization.  All contributions to PME PTO are tax-deductible under section 170 
of the Internal Revenue Code.  We function under the laws of the State of Florida Tax ID #20-3229682.
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